
 

 

 
 
 
Thursday 14th December 2023 
 

Nursery and Reception – Into the Wild 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As part of next term’s topic (Into the Wild) we have arranged for nursery and reception children 
to meet an animal man.  This will teach children the common names and features of different 
animals.  The animal man will be giving a talk about the animals and will bring along a selection of 
animals with him on the day. 
  
The children will have a chance to identify these animals and if wish to, will be able to hold them.  
The Into the Wild visit will take place on Tuesday 16th January 2024.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £4.46 to cover the cost of the workshop.  Please log onto your 
child’s ParentPay account to enable you to make payment for this activity and give your consent.   
 
The closing date will be Friday 12th January 2024.  Please see our Charging Details for further 
information. 
 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms S M Collins 
School Business Director 
Executive Head Teacher’s PA 

 
 


